Summary: Investigation of National Park Service Maintenance
Supervisor

Report Date: October 1, 2015

We assisted the National Park Service’s (NPS) Investigative Services Branch (ISB) in an
investigation of allegations that an NPS maintenance division supervisor at Grand Teton

National Park, WY, purchased equipment (furnace, stove, and other appliances and hardware),
with his Government credit card and then converted those items to his personal use.

Our investigation substantiated only minor violations. The employee admitted to reclaiming
some discarded Government property and to using his Government computer and cell phone to
assist in operating his personal rental business.

ISB referred the results of this investigation to NPS.

This is a summary of an investigative report that was issued internally to the U.S. Department of
the Interior. This summary was posted to the web on May 11, 2016.
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